Krohn, Margaret

From: Lissa McLaughlin <mclaughlimage@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 8:05 PM

To: Krohn, Margaret

Subject: please register me against resolution 168

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

| just learned about the Committee's meeting on this Resolution currently underway. | am asking you
to reject it utterly. | apologize for the lateness of my comment.

The current agreement allows the Air National Guard and Air Force to endanger the health and safety
of Dane County residents with absolutely no attendant consequences. It makes our air space virtually
free to them to do what they will with their F-35's. Surely the Committee recognizes the monstrously
flawed design of this plane. It's only a matter of time before one crashes, kills citizens, and
contaminates nearby neighborhoods. Maintaining the current contract makes a mockery of your
obligation to your constituents, who have been helpless to deter the plane's arrival.

But you can keep Resolution 168 from passing. Please let us know that our interests matter to you.

Thank you.
Lissa McLaughlin



